
 
 

POMFRET RECREATION COMMISSION 
NOVEMBER 14, 2017 

 
 

 
Members Present:  Beverly Champany, Mary Collins, Muriel  Mrakovich and Rhonda Wishart. 
Members Absent:  Steve Kullig and Diane Simu. 
Others Present:  Barbara Gagnon, Recreation Director. 
  
Call to Order:  Muriel called the meeting to order at 7:05 p.m. 
Approval of Minutes:  Bev made a motion to approve the minutes of Sept. 12, 2017 and Rhonda 
seconded.  All approved.  There was no meeting in October.  
Financial Report:  Mary motioned to accept bills for payment in the amount of $4,103.25.  Rhonda 
seconded. All approved. 
 
Old Business:  Positively Pomfret Day on Sept. 23rd was another successful year.  It seemed we had a lot 
more people, as the concession stand and Cash Cube was non-stop.  Thanks to Barbara and all our 
volunteers to make it possible.  As Barbara has said “it takes months in advance to have it all come 
together”. Members also enjoyed the Rhode Island Olde Time Fiddlers this year for entertainment.  
Current Business:  New York City trip is Sat. Nov.  25th Cost: $49 Bus only. We are doing this trip with 
Woodstock.  
Friday Night Basketball starts 12/1 for two months—grades 3 & 4 and Grades 5&6. 
Family Fun Night at the Ice Rink is scheduled for Sat. December 9th.  We will have the professional 
skaters again this year along with Santa. 
Letters to Santa:  Kids can mail their Santa letters between November 27 through December 15th. 
Rice Bowl with Satay cooking class in on Dec. 2nd at the Senior Center Cost $10.00. 
Chinese Hamburger Class on Sat. Jan. 13th 10:30  am and  
Goat Milk Fudge Making Class on Sat. January 13th at 1:00 pm. 
New Business: Barbara discussed with members having a Trivia Night in March.  This year it would be 
about how well we know our town of Pomfret.  Members thought it was a great idea and Barbara will 
check with Pomfret School for the use their Lodge.    
Also, discussed another program for younger children, pre-school thru 2nd grade around Christmas. We 
will have more discussion at our next meeting. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Muriel Mrakovich 
Secretary 
 
 
 


